
Dear Library Patron, 

We hope this message finds you well. At [Library Name], we are committed to providing the 

best possible services and resources to our community. Your feedback is invaluable to us in 

achieving this goal. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts about 

your experiences at our library. Your insights will help us understand what we are doing well 

and where we can improve. 

Feedback Areas 

• Library Resources 

• Events and Programs 

• Staff Support 

• Facilities and Environment 

Please feel free to reply to this email or fill out our online survey [insert link]. All responses will 

be kept confidential. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our library community. We look forward to hearing 

from you! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Library Name] 

[Contact Information] 


